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Letter from Dr Conor Cruise O’Brien, TD,
Minister for Posts and Telegraphs, to Liam
Cosgrave, TD, Taoiseach, enclosing a copy of
his letter to Dr Garret FitzGerald, TD, Minister
for Foreign Affairs, concerning the IRA [Irish
Republican Army] ceasefire, postponement of
the Northern Ireland Constitutional Convention
and the possibility of United Nations
intervention in Northern Ireland
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